THE SECRETARY OF STATE

WASHINGTON

July 14, 1997

Dear Dr. Pavlat:

I very much appreciate the arrangements you made for my visit to the Pinkas Synagogue and to the Old Jewish Cemetery on Sunday evening. I commend your work to educate and sustain the memory of the history of the Czech Jewish community. Through the efforts of you and others at the Jewish Museum in Prague, families such as mine are able to recover the history of what happened to their family members.

I look forward to meeting you again.

Sincerely,

Madeleine K. Albright

Illoadure Olbeigh

Dr. Leo Pavlat,
Director,
Jewish Museum,
Prague.